
24th Street is lined with ficus trees that 
are aging, in poor health and pose a risk 
of falling limbs. This is a major safety 
concern for people and property along 
this busy commerical corridor. 

San Francisco Public Works Bureau of 
Urban Forestry is planning the removal 
of ficus trees along lower 24th Street, 
from Mission Street to Potrero Street.

Join us with Carolina Morales from 
Supervisor Hillary Ronen’s office 
to learn more about the planned 
tree removals and replanƟng effort.

Zuckerberg San Francisco General 
Quarterly Community Meeting:

For more informaƟon:
sfpublicworks.org/ficustrees
urbanforestry@sfdpw.org
(415) 554-6700

March 20, 2019 - 6:30 PM
1001 Potrero Avenue
Wellness Center
Building 5, 2nd floor

Lower 24th Street 
Tree Removals


